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RIEGL	Lidar	2012	User
Conference
RIEGL	USA	is	to	host	the	RIEGL	International	Airborne	and	Mobile	User	Conference	from	28th	February	to	1st	March	2012	in	Orlando,
USA,	at	the	Hilton	Orlando.	Attendees	will	be	offered	three	days	of	learning	and	networking	sessions	that	cover	various	topics	ranging	from
best	practices	to	teambuilding.		

	

	

These	intensive	sessions	will	provide	an	opportunity	to	optimise	current	systems'	investments	through	in-depth	training	and	Q	&	A
sessions.	During	this	year's	event,	users	will	learn	more	about	all	the	instruments	introduced	by	RIEGL	at	the	Intergeo	2011	conference.
There	will	be	offered	the	chance	to	see	the	new	RIEGL	VQ-820-G	Bathymetric	System	and	the	RIEGL	VMX-450,	which	will	be	on	display.

	

All	international	RIEGL	airborne	and	mobile	users	are	welcome	to	attend.	Detailed	information,	preliminary	agenda	as	well	as	the
possibility	to	register	will	be	provided	in	due	time.
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